To those that would represent my interests, 

Due to overwhelming environmental concerns, as well as the harm to human health, I encourage you to ban styrofoam in our community.  

“Styrofoam contains the chemical styrene, which has been linked to cancer, vision and hearing loss, impaired memory and concentration, and nervous system effects… the list goes on.  What happens when you eat hot foods or drink liquids from Styrofoam plates and cups is the styrene leaches out of the Styrofoam and into our bodies.”
 -Safer Chemicals, Healthy Families 

To aid you in this effort, please reference the attached legislation.

Sincerely,


